SUBJ:		Post August 8, 2022 Quarterly D5710 Membership Conversation Notes

Good day District 5710 Club Presidents, PE’s, and Membership Chairs,

Thank you for your participation and input while attending our August 8, 2022 Quarterly Membership Conversation.   For those unable to attend – no worries; the slides are attached as well as the below link to hear the Conversation recording. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/play/9n_j793paKhPNy19MbJHZw0KoZ5E-PG5RjBdOLViXonihaR_1ZMAZ8knYZgTo6AIiMWsd4P3FDYQsc6_.Ia5AA5I2jKGDsbpR?startTime=1659997928000&_x_zm_rtaid=QIRo17U-S9OCGc-WQElG_Q.1660078756107.e775815e394dbc83b7b473c4a84127ed&_x_zm_rhtaid=924

In addition to the Conversation slides, please find attached the notes from our breakout session and a two page piece re the Rotary Membership Leads program that Shari Hansen spoke about.

Below are the eMails for our District Membership Team members.  I am pleased to let you all know that since our Monday conversation, Kathy Peterson and Matt Zimmerman have joined our team.  Their focus will be on new Rotary service opportunities appealing to those under 40 that could either be tied to our current clubs or new stand alone clubs.   Thank you Kathy and Matt for stepping up.

2022-2023 District 5710 Membership Team Line-Up
	Position
	Team Member
	Club
	eMail

	
	
	
	

	Data and Analysis 
	Gerry Coffman 
	Overbrook
	coffmanga@att.net

	Attracting New Member 
	Shari Hansen 
	Leavenworth
	sharimhansen@gmail.com

	Engagement & Retention
	Greta Bauer
	Manhattan Konza
	greta.jean.bauer@gmail.com

	Engagement & Retention
	Mary McKenzie
	Jayhawk B’fast Lawrence.
	marymac237@gmail.com

	Rotaract 
	Fernanda Tome’
	West KC Rotaract
	fernanda.tomeb@gmail.com

	Rotary Alumni
	Andrea Norris
	Lawrence
	asnorris@earthlink.net

	New Rotary Service Opportunities
	Kathy Peterson 
	Shawnee
	kathy@heartlandseating.com

	New Rotary Service Opportunities
	Matt Zimmerman 
	Shawnee
	maz@zsc.llc

	Dist. Membership Chair
	Chuck Udell
	Leawood
	chuckudell@msn.com



A few things to point out:

· The suggestion someone made about adding district related information to the New District Welcome Package is a very good one.   We will be adding a resource sheet to identify what information is available on our District 5710 web page and how to access

· Up to now, a membership lead has been sent to the presidents of the Ottawa, West KC Rotaract, Olathe, Manhattan, Emporia clubs and two to the Shawnee club.  If you have not received these, please let Shari Hansen know.  If you have – here is a potential member or two to invite to your club

· From Insight to Action  is an upcoming three part Rotary webinar series that will let us explore what vibrant and growing Rotary clubs have in common.  The first webinar in this series, 5 Attributes of Successful and Agile Clubs will be on Thursday, August 25th at 6 pm. To register, go to:
 https://rotary-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CfkKbGUgQuKRo_XTAmKe3Q

Lastly, please eMail any member of our District Membership Team with ideas/topics you have for future Quarterly Conversation.   The next one is Monday, November 14th.

Thank you all again for all that you are doing to Grow Rotary to Serve More People!

Warm Rotary regards,

Chuck

Chuck Udell
District Membership Chair 
chuckudell@msn.com
913-908-3672
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